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Tournament Report

Hello Vought Bass Club Members and Potential Club Members

We had our 1st Tournament of the year on Jan 29th at Monticello and Margie and JD Elliott takes 1st
and 2nd Place., Ron Morris was 3rd and Andy Patrick was 4th. Margie also had Big Bass of the tourna-
ment with Robbie Harless having 2nd big bass. The weather was absolutely perfect and a lot of slot fish
were caught. Our next tournament is this weekend March 5 at Oak Cove Marina at Richland Chambers
and will be a regular tournament plus the Tournament of Champions from last year. The club will have
$200 to go into our Tournament of Champions this weekend and will be $100 for 1st, $60 for 2nd, and
$40 for 3rd place

Up coming events

Danny will be meeting with the North Texas Bass Club Association on March 7 regarding Lake Choice for the North Texas Bass
Club Challenge which will be on April 9th.

Also Danny, JD, and Robert Meyers attended the Fun-n-Sun meeting on Feb 24 regarding the Bass Club Top 6 Championship. The
roster deadline will be Aug 1 and the tournament will be in Sept. So the Officers of the Club will decide how to come up with our
Top 6 on Aug 1 and how much of the $300 entry fee we can cover. This will be 100% payback plus the winners will have an addi-
tional $500 each spending spree at their tackle store plus entries paid for Berkley Big Bass Tourney at Fork plus $500 ea off the
purchase of a new boat. This event will be filmed by Honey Hole and the Top fish catchers on the winning team will have a 1 hour
in the boat fishing show so it will be worth while to attend.

Treasury Report

We have 23 members that have renewed or signed up so far and we expect over 10 more. So our current treasury balance is
$642.98 after the Banquet and 1st tournament.

So with our bank account looking good, we are really looking forward to a fun, competitive year. See you all at Oak Cove Marina.

Have a great day!



